
A Word from the Walkers  Spring 2017             

 

Dear Friends, 
  Greetings from hot, sunny Panama. Thank you so much for your prayers, encouragement 
and support of our ministry here in Atalaya. We appreciate very much your dedication and 
faithfulness in prayer on our behalf and your sacrificial giving for the Lord’s work! 
  

       In January we received a shipment of 700 DVDs with 
Bible stories for children from Immanuel Studios.  We also 
received Gospel tracts, & 60,000 Gospel calendars in 
Spanish from Revival Movement in Northern Ireland. Over the 
past couple of months we have been busy getting them 
delivered to churches all over the country and door to door in 
different villages and towns in the province of Veraguas.  Pray 
for a woman (Laura), who received a calendar and booklet 
and has asked for a Bible study.  On Tuesday 21st March we 
had our first Bible study with her and her husband, Alejandro.   
This year during the five day pilgrimage to the village of 
Atalaya many thousands came to pay homage to the statue 
“Jesus of Nazareth”, over 11,000 calendars and nearly as 
many booklets were distributed. Please pray that the people 

will read the scripture verses and that the Holy Spirit will convict people of their sin and that they 
may find the True and Living Saviour.  
 
           Thank-you for your continued prayers for the “home Bible studies” we have each week. 
Maria Pinto and her daughter Eyleen continue to study with us each Friday. Also, for the studies 
we have in the homes of Paula and Maria Abrego; pray for their salvation. Pray too for Chilo, 
whom we are discipling, and is growing in the Lord.  
 
  We would appreciate prayer concerning a 
house that has come up for sale on the same 
street as the small property the church purchased 
last year. The house is in good condition but 
needing ceilings, doors, floor tiles and a new 
kitchen put in. The house would be adequate for 
the church to meet in, and there is space for an 
extension if needed in the future, as well as for 
car parking. We can sell the property which was 
purchased last year to put towards the new one. 
Please pray as we consider this opportunity and 
for the Lord’s provision.   
         
            We will be in Northern Ireland from 21st August – mid October; if you are interested in 
hearing a report on the work in Panama please give us a call on 028 3751 8483 when we get to 
Armagh, or even drop us an email any time between now and then. 
 

            Thank you so much for all your prayers and support for the ministry in Panama among the 
Latin and Buglere People. 
                                          
                                Yours, in His Service, 
      Clive & Hazel 
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